

NATURALLY TOPLESS

Volume 20, Issue 1

January 2020

DRIVING TOPDOWN IN THE NATURAL STATE

Tech Session—January 18th

The first event for the new year is upon us! Please join us for a tech session at Sherwood Tire Pros at 2 pm. We will have dinner and drinks afterward at Gadwall's Grill.

Please meet at Sherwood Tire Pros, located at 8203 AR-107, Sherwood, AR 72120

February 22nd—Polar Bear Run

The Annual Polar Bear Run is scheduled for February 22nd. The driver's meeting will begin at 8:30 a.m. and we will have lunch at LaHaceinda (Benton) at around 11:30 a.m.

The driver's meeting will be at Starbucks on Hwy 10 and Sam Peck.

Club dues are now due

If you haven't already, please pay your club dues for the new year. The dues are \$24 and can be mailed to Earl and Geri Wilde 1 Juego Way, Hot Springs Village, AR 71909. Looking forward to a great year!

2020 Officers—Correction

Correction to the prior newsletter: the officers for 2020 were elected during the December general membership and board meeting. The 2020 officers are President: JR Mills; Vice President: John White; Secretary: Sherry Heiser: Treasurer: Geri Wilde

Open board and General membership meetings

Third Thursday each month; Corky's McCain Blvd—6:15ish side room off the Bar

We're on the Web!
Arkansasmiata.com
Arkansasmiataclub.com

Articles, Thoughts, Pictures, and Invites:

It is the Board's intent to publish a monthly newsletter as close to the 1st of each month as *humanly* possible! If you have a thought, an article or an invite, please email the editor at kpecchioni@gmail.com by the 25th of each month.

Change of Address & Member Info: Be sure to keep your contact information and particularly your email address up-to-date; you don't want to miss anything! Submit your email address, snail mail address, new car info and any other contact information changes to the Membership Officer at membership@arkansasmiata.com.

New Members: You may register to join our club at www.arkansasmiata.com. Print and complete the membership form. You may email also to membership@arkansasmiata.com. You also can download the printable form, fill it out and mail it together with your check to the club address or bring your completed form and dues at the next club event. Be especially careful in printing your email address to ensure we record it correctly so that you will receive the newsletter and club announcements.

Board Members

President

J.R Mills miata2003@yahoo.com

Vice President

John White 1948jhw@gmail.com

Treasurer

Geri Wilde geriwilde@att.net

Secretary

Sherry Heiser sherrychildress@sbcglobal.net

Membership

Ann Davis

Activities

Ann Steinmeier 501-920-6712 stnmra@sbcglobal.net

Tour / Tech Director

J. R. Mills miata2003@yahoo.com

Assistant Newsletter Editor

Debbie Wisdom (501) 416-3850 (cell) miata2003@yahoo.com

Newsletter Editor

Kathye Pecchioni 859-446-2672 (cell) kpecchioni@gmail.com

Club Liaison

Fritz Kahley 501-690-0936

Website Guru

Earle Wilde Arkansasmiataclub.com